
I AM BECAUSE WE ARE -  We love Grade 0! 

 

Saturday  Family Fun Day  

10 June Diarise this now!  

10h00-16h00  

 

 

 

 

Thursday  Fatherôs Day event 

15 June Diarise this now!  

08h00-10h30 

Friday  Public Holiday - Youth Day 

16 June College closed  

Friday  Grade 0 Big Walk 

23 June Diarise this now! 

Friday  Start of midterm break 

23 June School closes at 12h00 

Monday  School resumes after midterm 

3 July  School starts at 07h30 

Dear Parents 

Fatherôs Day Celebration: 15 June 2017 at 08h00 

A BIG reminder of this special day on Thursday 15 June. If there are any 

fathers who are unable to attend, we would appreciate you sending a óstand inô 

to avoid any disappointment.  

Please take note of the following arrangements: 

¶ Dads may arrive at school with their child at 08h00 

¶ We will start the morning with coffee and hot chocolate 

¶ At 08h10 the children will sing a welcome song after which we will have a 

delicious breakfast 

¶ At 09h00 we will move to the Auditorium for a very entertaining show 

You are most welcome to take your child home after the function as this is the 

start of the long weekend. There will be normal supervision and Aftercare on 

that day. 

Please bring a blanket to sit on and a NEW pair of warm socks for the male 

pensioners at Meals on Wheels. 

Grade 0 Big Walk: Friday 23 June at 08h00 

You will have received your childôs sponsorship form for our annual Grade 0 

Big Walk this week. This will take place at 08h00 on Friday 23 June 2017. This 

is a fun event and the children really enjoy it. Parents are invited to arrive with 

their children in time to start sharply at 08h00. The course involves a series of 

obstacles and paths that the children follow as many times as they can. They 

will receive an elastic band on their arm each time they pass through the gate. 

Parents are welcome to walk and run with their children.  

Please collect sponsorship (per lap) or a donation to support this PA initiative. 

The children complete 5-20 laps, depending on their age and ability. They 

have an hour in which to complete the course. Sponsorship forms must be 

returned to your childôs class teacher no later than 12 June. The funds raised 

are used by the PA for the enhancement of Dainfern College as well assisting 

in our Outreach Programme. 



Gillian Hugo 

Acting Head of Grade 0 

 

12-15 June Winter 

19-23 June Winter   

  

We support the Meals on Wheels 

charity that supports needy 

pensioners by supplying them 

with much needed food supplies. 

We will be collecting packet or 

tinned soups as well as other non-

perishable items for the duration of 

the term. Winter is long and hard for 

the older folk, so we ask that you 

encourage your child to participate 

in this drive on a Friday. 

 

Prep School Newsletters 

2017 Term Calendar 

Grade 0 Staff  

We wish the following 

children a very happy 

birthday: 

 

Patricia Nguluwe, 

Cameron Uys 

   

Children should wear their school uniform with tackies or running shoes. You 

are welcome to take your child home when they are finished their walk. A 

reminder that this is the start of Half Term and the whole school will close at 

12h00. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Enjoy the Family Fun Day tomorrow and have a wonderful weekend! 

http://www.dainferncollege.co.za/junior-prep/2015-05-29-13-16-23/prep-school-news
http://www.dainferncollege.co.za/grade-0/grade-0-calendars/term-calendar-2017
http://www.dainferncollege.co.za/grade-0/grade-0-staff


 

Do you have a business in the area or have something to 

sell? Advertise in the Dainfern College Classifieds.  

For more info contact Leanne:  

classifieds@dainferncollege.co.za 

DAINFERN COLLEGE CLASSIFIEDS DISCLAIMER:  Dainfern College makes no 

warranties or representations and bears no responsibility of any nature concerning 

goods, services or otherwise advertised here. All advertisements displayed are 

accepted for publication in good faith. 

mailto:classifieds@dainferncollege.co.za

